
Glacier View PAC Meeting Minutes  May 19, 2021 

 
 
Members Present:  
 

Chairperson: Dee Sugden Members at Large 

Secretary: Jen March Val Harker 

Treasurer: Connie McAdam  

Principal: Murray McRae  

  

 
 
 
Chairperson: 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s report:  
 
PAC account balances: 
$5547.94 
$96.72 
 
PAC account upcoming expenses:  
 
3X500 bursaries 
5X200 bursaries 
1000 garden  
400 button maker 
1000Camera equipment 
4900 spent 
500 Bluetooth speaker (not yet purchased) 
 
Total: 5597-5400=197 
 
One big cheque for bursaries, cash to be given to students. 
One big cheque for other items that the school has been billed for. 
Dee will come next week to sign some cheques. 
 
 
Principal’s Report:  
 
 
The bursary committee met and chose the bursary recipients.  All students who applied re-
ceived something this year. 
 
The school nurse, Lindsay, has returned from providing vaccinations in the community.   
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Some of our students have asked for naloxone training, due to the ongoing opioid epidemic.  
The overdose numbers are high right now.  Kelsea has organized a naloxone training for stu-
dents tomorrow and Friday. 
 
Murray has registered 2 new students this week.  One is a returning student, and the other is a 
new student. 
 
Interviews for the principalship at GV occurred today.  
 
We had a COVID exposure in the district at Highland Secondary.  Island Health has asked 31 
students to stay home to self-isolate.  
 
Backpack buddy program has expanded from 10 bags to 18 bags.   
 
 
Grad: 
 
There are 33 students scheduled to graduate.  There might be a couple that might not finish in 
time.  Rain Warling was elected this year as the Valedictorian.  We have 8 students fully gradu-
ated, 14 are between 80-99% complete.   
 
It will be an outdoor ceremony again this year.  It will take place on June 24 at 1:00pm.  This 
year students will be able to stay parked in their cars, and families will get out of their cars and 
walk to the stage when called.   
 
 
Environment Club: 
 
Students are enjoying spending time in the garden and this club is giving some students a place 
to interact with others through a common interest.  Students have planted a variety of vegeta-
bles, and we will have the irrigation system installed in the coming weeks.  
 
Adjournment: 7:30 pm 
 
 


